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YSP Moldova, Universal Peace Federation (UPF) and the National Youth Council of Moldova 

collaborated in organizing the first "Youth Peace Talks" project, on March 16, 2021. 

 

Young Moldovans were able to meet members of Parliament between 15th and 31st March. They spoke 

about their path to becoming parliamentarians, as well as thoughts on peace, human rights and the 

Sustainable Development Goals. 

 

One of the youngest parliamentarians of the Republic of Moldova, and also youngest vice-president of the 

Supreme Court of Justice - Dinu Plingau, was also present. 

 

Around 40 young people from more than 10 districts of the country joined and actively participated in 

discussions. They were inspired by their stories and also what they are doing now to contribute. 

 

As a closing statement, Dinu Plingau urged young people to be persistent, active, ambitious and never to 

be discouraged. 


